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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
KS2 ‘Treasure Island’ Pantomime (visually impaired performance) at Derby Theatre – Wednesday 8th 
December 2021 
 

In the lead up to Christmas we have arranged a special trip to the afternoon production of ‘Treasure Island’ at 
Derby Theatre for our pupils with visual impairment.  This performance has been selected because it offers a 
‘Touch Tour’ prior to the main performance. 
 
Your child should arrive at school at normal time 8.45 am, in their school uniform.  We will be travelling to and 
from the venue by taxi or minibus; please ensure your child is wearing a warm, waterproof coat and sensible 
walking shoes as this trip may entail a short walk outdoors to the theatre.  Derby Theatre do not yet know the 
running time of this production but we estimate we will arrive back in school for approximately 5.30pm (we will 
update you nearer the time once we have more information). 

Please send your child with a healthy snack and their water bottle (filled only with water) to have during the 
interval.  For the safety of all our children, please ensure their snack does not contain nuts.  Items should be placed 
in a small backpack/bag that is easy to carry and small enough to fit under your child's seat during the 
performance. 

The PTFA have very kindly offered to subsidise this trip, therefore we are asking for a reduced voluntary 
contribution of £7.50 per child.  As always, activities such as these can only go ahead with your financial support.     
Please ensure we receive your consent and voluntary contribution no later than Wednesday 1st December. 
    
Yours sincerely, 
 
The KS2 Team 
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